FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 11/23/2016
Dees Motorsports gearing up to take on the full ISOC 2016-2017 National circuit

Neil Dees and the crew at Dees Motorsports are anxiously awaiting the kickoff of the winter
SnoX season. After a successful season last year, competing primarily in the GNSS Regional
circuit and taking home a points championship, Neil will be returning to the track on his Arctic
Cat ZR6000r, focusing his efforts on competing in the ISOC Nationals in the transition classes.
This will be the 7th year Neil has competed in the sport and the 3rd year racing a full-size sled.
He has been working harder than ever to prepare for the upcoming season and to get himself
onto the podium!

An important part of each race organization is the team of sponsors supporting them. Dees
Motorsports would like to recognize and thank all of their sponsors for being a part of the team
this year!

Neil and the team at Dees Motorsports are proud to be sponsored by a group of remarkable
sponsors who love racing and the sport as much as we do. We would like to express our gratitude
to these great sponsors for everything they do for us throughout the year!

-Herc-U-Lift

- Anderson's Pure Maple Syrup
- Woody's Traction
-FLY Racing

- C&A Pro Skis
-Load Lifter
-Arctic Cat

- Sunoco Race Fuel
-Triple 9 Optics
-Driven Racing Oil
-NGK

-EVS

-Get Fast Inc.
-Outlaw Wraps

We are also proud to have such astonishing support from local businesses in our hometown. A
big thank you to: Auvinen's Service Center, Sunday Lake Market, Jerry T. Synkelma, Rovelsky,
Woodtech Builders, Brite Spot, Quality Collision, and Rigoni's Bakery.

To continue staying up-to-date on our news and race results be sure to "Like" Dees Motorsports
on Facebook. www.facebook.com/Dees-Motorsports



